COVEREDGE

Telavision News Services

September 28, 2017
FCC Earth Station Licensing

Re: Call Sign: E120070

To whom [t May Concern.

Effective today, we are surrendering our FCC Earth Station License as we have sold our
Satellite truck and no longer have the need for this license.

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you for your time in this matter,

Elizabeth Cowan Travis
Operations Manager
800-822-6397
lizcowan@coveredge.com




